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11th September 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
Book Fair 
 
We will be running a Book Fair from 3.30-4.15pm from Monday 23rd September to Wednesday 25th September. We 
do hope that you will be able to come and check out the extensive range of books on offer. The school receives 
commission by way of extra books at the end of the fair so the more you spend the more books we receive for the 
benefit of our pupils! 
 
Payment methods include cash, cheque and card and in addition and one which I feel will be very popular is to pay by 

Book Fair Gift Vouchers. This is a simple, secure way to ensure your child gets the books they want when the Book Fair 

arrives and is perfect if you can’t make it to the Book Fair. Even better, parents will save 20% when they buy online 

meaning a £12 voucher costs only £10, a £6 voucher costs only £5 and so on. This makes Gift Vouchers the most cost-

effective way to enjoy our Book Fair. All you need to do is to put the following address in your browser –

www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents Easy! Once a purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an email, 

which can be printed and brought with you to the fair – much safer to carry than cash as well! A leaflet promoting the 

fair has also been sent home today. 

We would also be grateful for volunteers to run the Book Fair for us. If you could spare a little time at the end of the 

day and offer your support it would be very much appreciated. Please could you let Mrs Kimber know if you are 

available. Thank you. We look forward to welcoming you all to our Book Fair.  

Special Lunch Day—Thursday 3rd October 

We will be holding another of our special lunch days in which we promote the uptake of school lunches. There are 

proven health benefits from having a nutritious school lunch and we do hope that you will encourage your child to 

participate in having lunch this day in particular, but also throughout the year. Two lucky children having dinner that 

day will receive a prize so we expect to be super busy! 

The menu for this day will be: 

Roast Beef & vegetables/Vegetarian Sausage 

Raspberry Ripple Ice Cream 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms I Wallis 

Head of School 
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